
1,000 WATTS 1420 KCS 

TELEPHONE TWinoaks 2 -5234 POCAHONTAS, ARKANSAS 

SEPTEMBER 3, 19q) 

NORMAN L. MAGUIRE 
1420 COLUMBIA DRIVE NE 
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 

DEAR MR. MAGUIRE, 

THIS LETTER IS TO COMFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF KPOC 
ON THE MORNING OF AUGUST 22, 1960. WE WERE ON THE A I R 

TESTING A NEW COMPONENT IN THE TRANSMITTER...HAVING 
BEEN OFF THE AIR BECAUSE OF A SHORTED CONDENSER. 
THE TRANSMITTER HERE IS A GATES BC -1F RUNNING ABOUT 
1250 WATTS INPUT TO A GUYED 220 -FOOT TOWER. 

YOU MIGHT BE INTERESTED TO KNOW THAT Y ̂ URtS WAS 
THE ONLY REPORT RECEIVED FROM THE UNITED STATES BUT 
WE DID RECEIVE ONE FROM DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND THIS 
MORNING. 

MANY THANKS FOR YOUR REPORT AND GUD DX. 

7 

ACK WILSON, K5CHA 

P.S. I NOTICE YOUR HOUSE NUMBER IS THE SAME AS OUR FREQ. 


